June 27,2022

EFREN L. DELOS REYES
CENR Officer
San Jose, Occidental Mindoro

Sir:
Greetings!

This refers to our letter dated 13 April 2022 requesting your esteemed office an
amendment to Gratuitous Special Use Permit (GSUP) No. DENR - MIMAROPA - GSUP -
2022 - 03 issued in favor of the Municipal Government of Rizal, Occidental Mindoro for
the upgrading of 3.0402 hectares (approximately 3,800 meters long and 8 meters wide)
Farm to Market Road (FMR) and the construction of a bridge in Brgy. Manoot, Rizal,
Occidental Mindoro, to be funded through the Philippine Rural Development Project of
the Department of Agriculture.

In pursuit of a better rural-urban connectivity and an improved urban market access for
local farmers of Brgy. Manoot in the shortest time possible, this municipal government
shall no longer avail the amendment to the existing GSUP and shall comply to the terms,
conditions, and instructions of GSUP DENR - MIMAROPA - GSUP - 2022 - 03. Therefore,
the previous application for amendment dated 13 April 2022 is hereby recalled through
the issuance of this notice.

We shall remain committed to our mandate of ensuring that our agricultural communities
in Brgy. Manoot are provided with sufficient logistical inputs and an efficient and reliable
road network so that they may be able to improve their livelihood and increase their
production output through the realization of this FMR project.

Thank you very much.

ERNESTO W PABLO, JR.
Municipdl Mayor
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